
 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT   
APPOINTMENT OF ADMINISTRATOR 

SINGAPORE CHAMBER OF MARITIME ARBITRATION (SCMA) 
 

Singapore, 11 June 2021 

 

The Singapore Chamber of Maritime Arbitration (“SCMA”) is pleased to announce the 

appointment of Ms. Shyamali Rebecca as the organization’s new Administrator with effect 

from 11 June 2021. 

Rebecca graduated from the BMC International College in 2016 with a Diploma in Business 

and Administration. She has over 8 years of experience working in administrative & finance 

positions for various organizations. 

SCMA looks forward to working closely with Rebecca to enhance the operation of the 

business and promoting Singapore as the maritime arbitration hub in Asia and beyond. She 

can be contacted through shyamali.rebecca@scma.org.sg.  

 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 
 
__________________ 
 
Punit Oza  
Executive Director 
Singapore Chamber of Maritime Arbitration 
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